
Wednesday, August 25th 
 
PICTURE DAY  
Tomorrow is picture day. Please make sure all orders are placed 
online prior to tomorrow morning. If you need a flyer, please stop 
by the office after school today.  
 
CROSS COUNTRY 
Cross Country practice will be shortened today due to the heat 
index.  We will practice from 4 -4:30pm.   Please have your rides 
pick up at 4:30 by the gym doors.   
 
NJHS 
Attention 8th grade NJHS members: we will have our first meeting 
in the LGI room this Friday, August 27th, from 8:00 a.m.- 8:35 
a.m., before school.  
 
Athletic Admission Protocol 
Please click the link below for helpful reminds when attending a 
sporting event at CMS. 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1K1zx2i1Bui0NkSLpmq
MJEBe3rqdsiC4EiyqjuipF5OQ/edit?usp=sharing 
 
 
*****************************************************
*********************************************** 
PARENTS: 
 
CLARK SPIRIT WEAR 2021 
Clark Spirit Wear is available to order online!  Simply 
go to https://clarkspirit2021.itemorder.com, choose 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1K1zx2i1Bui0NkSLpmqMJEBe3rqdsiC4EiyqjuipF5OQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1K1zx2i1Bui0NkSLpmqMJEBe3rqdsiC4EiyqjuipF5OQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://clarkspirit2021.itemorder.com/


your items and add them to your cart, and securely 
check out with your credit card.  The deadline to order 
is Saturday, August 28th, 2021 (11:59 p.m. EDT). A 
flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the 
front office. 
 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale 
now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give your child a 
keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, 
please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/
job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Early Bird Sale 8/13/2021-10/31/2021                   $25 
End of Semester Sale 11/01/2021-12/17/2021      $30 
Last Chance to Preorder     12/18 - Sold Out       $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in 
the front office. 
 
 
Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888
https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

